
 
 
 
 
 

North Berwick 
Planning Board Meeting 

Agenda 
Room 212, Town Hall 

March 23, 2023 6:30 PM 
 

 
No meeting will be held due to no new 

applications and no returning applicants.  
 

Next meeting is scheduled for April 13, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During Public Hearing the Planning Board Chair will open the hearing for public comments. Additional 
concerns and comments may be placed in writing and either sent by email to the Code Enforcement Officer’s 
email address: mleconte@townofnorthberwick.org or by US mail: 
All written comments, concerns or comments will be read into the record by the Planning Board Chair 
during the meeting. 
 

Planning Board 
P.O. Box 422 

North Berwick, ME 03906 


